
 

 

Date: 26.05.2018 

 

To 
The BSE Limited 
PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting  
Ref: Compliances as per SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)  

Regulations, 2015 
                                                      

Dear Sir, 

 

This is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company in their meeting held today i.e. on 

26th May, 2018, has considered and approved Annual Standalone Audited Financial Results for the 

half year/year ended 31st March, 2018 as recommended by the Audit Committee. We are enclosing 

herewith the: 

1. Annual Standalone Audited Financial Results for the half year/year ended 31st March, 2018. 
2. Auditor’s Report on the Annual Standalone Audited Financial Results for the aforesaid period 

 

 

Further, the report of Auditors is with unmodified opinion with respect to the Annual Standalone 

Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Half Year/Year ended March 31, 2018. 

The meeting was commenced at 03:00 p.m. and concluded at 06:00 p.m. 

 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the same.  

 

Thanking you, 
 

For IFL Enterprises Limited 

 

 

Sandeep Kumar 

CS & Compliance Officer 

Place: New Delhi 
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